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MILLBURY PLANNING BOARD
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws, the Millbury
Planning Board will hold a public hearing at 7:15p.m. on Monday, October 24, 2022, in the Large
Conference Room at the Millbury Municipal Office Building, 127 Elm Street, Millbury, MA on a
proposed amendment to the Zoning Bylaw as follows:

Zoning Bylaw, Article 5 Definitions by amending the definition of a multifamily or apartment
dwelling to be a premises containing three or more units rather that two or more units. The text of
the proposed zoning bylaw amendment is available for public viewing in the Planning Office at the
Municipal Office Building, 127 Elm St., Millbury, MA during regular business hours. Anyone
wishing to be heard on this amendment should appear at the time and place designated above.

Richard Gosselin
Chairman

Please publish in the Millbury Sutton Chronicle on October 6, 2022 and October 13, 2022.



